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Dear Parents and Students,

This is a final reminder to all the students that wearing the Student ID Card is mandatory
for all students while attending school. Despite multiple reminders, it has been observed
that many students are still not following this rule.

Starting from 3rd August 2025 (Sunday), students without their Student ID Card will not
be allowed to enter the school premises. We kindly request all students to wear their ID
Cards properly every day. Guardians are also requested to ensure that their children carry
their ID Cards before leaving home.

Your cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated.

Regards
Administration
PHIOD SO PHIA



